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This week please 

pray for the  

people living in 

Taylor Street 

  
Do you know any children 
who would enjoy an inspiring 
biography about Christians 
who dared to attempt great 

things for God? These books might be just what 
you’re looking for. 

They can be read to young children aged 4-5, and 
children aged 6 plus can read them for themselves. 

Read about the life of Betsey Stockton who,  
despite being born enslaved, follows her dream of 
being a missionary, or Corrie ten Boom who saved 
hundreds of Jewish people during World War 2. 

You can buy these books here 

https://ststephenspreston.org.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCqauIahbANNiMN8ZbcHv9Uw
https://streetpastors.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a385322f344494a8aa6b8dcf7&id=457d2e3415&e=d146b2f3ad
https://www.thegoodbook.co.uk/series/do-great-things-for-god/
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The climate crisis is  
causing prolonged 
droughts in places, and 

the few water sources communities rely upon are  
drying up. People are now having to travel even further 
for water that is often unsafe.  

Alzira is 61 and lives in north-east Brazil. From a young 
age she has made long journeys to wash her family’s 
clothes and collect water. ‘It was very difficult,’ Alzira 
shares. ‘I had to carry [the water] on my back or on my 
head. We had to fetch water for everything.  

Clean water doesn’t just protect communities from  
waterborne diseases and  
coronavirus. Agriculture is how most 
people in northern Brazil make a  
living. Access to water to help grow 
crops and feed livestock means a 
way out of poverty.  

Tearfund partner Ação  
Evangélica (ACEV) works with local 
churches in Brazil to help communities build water 
sources, such as dams and wells.  
Communities are involved every step of the way – they 
own and maintain the water source for the long-term. 

Alzira’s church, working with AVEC, built a well in the 
community. ‘The project helped me a lot. Now I have 
water here very close to my house,’ says Alzira. ‘I really 
wanted to have a vegetable garden, now I have one in 
my yard – all fresh and without pesticides – it is 
a wonder.’ 

You can read more of Alzira’s story here 

Annual Parochial Church Meeting 

Don’t forget to put the date for our APCM in your 
diary. It’s on  Sunday 23rd May, following our 
morning service.  
This is a very important meeting in the life of the 
church, when we will have the opportunity to  
reflect on what has happened in the previous year, 
and to prepare for the coming year. 
During the meeting we will elect Churchwardens 
and PCC members, who are the people  
responsible for the running of our church.  
The meeting is open to everyone who is on our 
electoral roll. If you want to check you are  
included in this, please contact Pat. 

https://ststephenspreston.org.uk/
mailto:andrewpratt1@btinternet.com?subject=Tuesday%20morning%20prayer
https://www.tearfund.org/stories/2021/04/springs-of-hope-in-drought-ravaged-brazil

